
 

 

16th November 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Chorlton Walk 

 

On the morning of Tuesday 23rd November the Year 4 classes will be doing a short walk 

around the local area to look at some interesting geographical features of the district. The walk 

will take us to Chorlton Green and back and last approximately one hour and 45 minutes.  

We are asking for parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip, and would be most grateful 

for any help which you could give. If you’re able to help, please contact 

messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk and we’ll send you all the details. 

As this is a local visit, you do not need to give permission for your child to attend. However, if 

you do not wish your child to take part in the trip, please 

email admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

On the day of the trip, please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear, a suitable coat 

and a red school jumper. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper they will 

either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily 

identified.  

Kind regards, 

Andy Wheeldon, Kat Rowe and Emma Calderbank 

Year 4 Teachers 
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